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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 
TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES AT PORTAGE AVENUE AND MAIN STREET 
INTERSECTION 
 
RE: PORTAGE AVENUE AND MAIN STREET PEDESTRIAN OPENING PROJECT 

 
 

Construction to reopen Winnipeg’s iconic Portage and Main intersection to pedestrian traffic will 

officially start this week.  

 

Construction start window:  Week of December 4, 2024 

Duration:    Approximately 6 months 

 

Pre-construction traffic signals and underground work at the intersection concluded late last week.  

Crews are expected to install the first long-term lane closures as early as tomorrow (Wednesday, 

December 4). Sewer repairs and demolition work on the existing pedestrian barricades will follow in 

the coming days.  

Traffic will be restricted at various locations throughout the intersection over the next six months.  

Traffic restrictions expected this week include:  

• Main Street 

o Continued closure of the northbound curb lane at Portage Avenue  

o New closure of the southbound curb lane between Portage Avenue and Pioneer 

Avenue 

• Portage Avenue 

o New closure of the eastbound curb lane between Fort Street and Main Street 

• Portage Avenue E 

o Continued closure of eastbound curb lane between Main Street and Westbrook 

Please note:  

• A permanent no-right-turn restriction is now in place from northbound Main Street onto 

Portage Avenue E. This accompanies the existing left-turn restriction from southbound Main.  
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Additional lane / sidewalk closures will occur throughout the project timeframe. Refer to the City’s 

Lane Closure Map to keep up-to-date on changing lane closures in the intersection by visiting 

winnipeg.ca/laneclosures.  

We encourage Winnipeggers to consider alternate routes and plan for delays through the area.  

Please contact Ali Campbell, P.Eng if you have questions about the project. Ali can be reached at 

204-990-8367 or acampbell@dillon.ca . 

 

We will reach out to properties directly if we will be impacting their access. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
DILLON CONSULTING LIMITED 
 

 
 
David Wiebe P.Eng. 
Contract Administrator 
 
 
Cc: Scott Gillingham, Mayor 

 Sherwood Armbruster, Interim Chief Administrative Officer 

 Vivian Santos, Councillor – Point Douglas Ward 

 Colin Titchkosky, C.E.T. – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Engineering Division 

 M. Cruz – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 

 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Director’s Office 

 311@winnipeg.ca   

 Public Works Engineering Administration 
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